OLT COLT ARCHIVE PROPERTIES LLC
® P.O. BOX 1868, HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06144-1868, 860/236-6311

August 15, 2013

Mr. Brad Shepherd
110 Bushnell Plaza
Bushnell, Florida 33513

Dear Mr. Shepherd:

This letter is in reference to your request for historical information on Colt Single Action
Army Revolver, serial number 35491 2.

We regret that we cannot locate any shipping information on this revolver. Our
production book indicates that this revolver was manufactured on January 18, 1934 and
sent [0 the shipping room on January 24, 1934. Unfortunately, the ledger containing the
shipping records on Single Actions during the time period of 1933 to 1944 was lost or
destroyed some years ago. Therefore, we are unable to provide you with details
pertaining to the configuration and shipment of this revolver.

As we cannot provide you with research services or documentation on this firearm, there
will be no charge for this request.

Thank you for contacting us and we regret that we could not be of more assistance to
you in this instance.

Sz‘ncegely,

Colt Archive Properties
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